
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2014         
 

 
VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   The Independent Electricity System Operator ("IESO")  

Fiscal 2014 Fees Submission for Review 

 
Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2013-0381       

The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is in receipt the Board’s Notice of Application and Written 
Hearing dated January 3, 2014 in the above matter and is writing to request intervenor status. 
 
The OPA has a general interest in this proceeding, due to its relationship with the IESO regarding 
sharing information and coordinating activities in order to fulfill our respective roles within the 
province’s electricity sector. 
 
The OPA wishes to obtain a copy of all relevant communications in this proceeding which 
should be directed to the attention of Miriam Heinz, Regulatory Coordinator, at the above 
address or through email at miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
(original signed) 
 
Charlene de Boer  
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 
Ontario Power Authority 
 
cc   
Mr. Adrian Pye, Senior Regulatory Analyst, Regulatory Affairs, IESO (regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca)   
Ms. Jessica Savage, Supervisor, Regulatory Affairs, IESO (regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca)   
Mr. Glen Zacher, Stikeman Elliott LLP, Counsel for the IESO (gzacher@stikeman.com)  
 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 
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